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October 26, 1957

Mr, 5. R. Morss
R =5
Bradford, Massachusetts
Dear Mr. Morss:

It was a pleasure to receive your report of
reception of WACK on October 18, 1957. At that time
WACK was operating on an experimental basis,

) I hereby verify the report of reception of WACK
‘ along with the honor of being our very first DX listner.

Thank you for your report.
Very truly yours,

il e i

Francls A. Jiccoricco
Chief Engineer
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